
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 21, 2010 
 
 
TO:  Thomas W. Kaminski, Professor 
  Director of Athletic Training Education 
 
FROM: Kathleen S. Matt, Professor and Dean 
  College of Health Sciences 
 
RE:  The Athletic Training major and requirements 
 
 
This letter of support confirms that HLTH 241:  “Ethical Aspects of Healthcare” has 
been approved by the College of Health Sciences Curriculum committee.  This 
three-credit course will be available during spring semester first to students in the 
Athletic Training major and then to students from all majors, future health care 
practitioners, policy makers, and health care consumers.  The course currently 
fulfills the Group A breadth requirement.  
 
The course is coordinated and managed through the offices of the Associate and 
Assistant Deans.  It is available in two formats, on campus and online.  
 

 
 
 


